WISER DRIVER
PROMOTES ROAD SAFETY

Golden Plains Shire Council has again
partnered with VicRoads and Hawthorn
Community House to deliver another round
of the Wiser Driver Program in April.

Wiser Diver is an informative, informal and
friendly refresher course to upgrade knowledge
and build on experience to help older drivers
drive safely.

The four Wiser Driver sessions will run each
Monday from 1 to 3pm beginning on Monday
8 April and concluding on Monday 29 April.
The sessions will be hosted at the Bannockburn
Family Services Centre, 2A Pope Street, and

all sessions must be attended to complete the
program.

Learn more at goldenplains.vic.gov.au/events
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VOLUNTEER NETWORK

Golden Plains Shire community members are
invited to learn how to attract volunteers for
their community groups and activities through
the upcoming Growing Your Volunteer
Network workshop at the Golden Plains Civic
Centre on Tuesday 30 April.

Council and Non Profit Training will present the
free workshop which aims to help community
groups create strategies for opening their doors
wider to potential volunteers. The workshop will
examine what barriers may exist to attracting
volunteers and how to eliminate these barriers,
while also providing tips and tools to create a
vibrant and welcoming environment for new
volunteers.

Growing Your Volunteer Network will be held in
the Council Chambers at the Golden Plains Civic
Centre in Bannockburn on Tuesday 30 April from
6.30 to 8.30pm. Participants can also join the
workshop online.

To learn more and to register, visit
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/events
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EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
OPEN T0 JOIN LOCAL FOOD
NETWORK

Expressions of Interest (EOIls) are open for
local Golden Plains foodies and farmers to
join the Golden Plains Local Food Network.

Council has partnered with Sustain: The
Australian Food Network, to establish the Food
Network which gives residents opportunities to
actively make decisions about their local food
system.

EQIs close on Monday 1 April. Applications will
be reviewed and members notified by 17 April
2024. To submit an EOI, visit
goldenplains.vic.gov.au
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